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NEWSLETTER 

“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 
2017-18 School Calendar …. 
 

The school calendar for next year is in draft form at this time.  A 
copy of the draft has been shared with the Board of Education, is 
included in the March newsletter and can be viewed on the 
school website under the “calendar” tab.  Faculty and staff are 
currently in the process of reviewing the draft and providing in-
put.  If you have any suggestions pertaining to the 2017-18 
school calendar, feel free to send me your comments via email 
(kelwood@treynorcardinals.org).  Once a final draft has been 
created, the proposed 2017-18 school calendar will be presented 
to the Board of Education for their review and approval at the 
March school board meeting.  If approved, the 2017-18 school 
calendar will be available on the school website by mid-March. 
 

Facility Planning Update …… 
 

During the month of February, architects from BDCM held programming meetings 
with approximately 30 district staff members that work within the facility areas identi-
fied as needing expanded.  Also, a survey was distributed to all district employees 
to gather additional input.  Now that these tasks are finished, the architects will 
schedule programming meetings with each of the facility planning teams in early 
March.  
 

The four areas the planning teams will review are:  1) Additional high school class-
rooms, counseling center, office and storage spaces 2) new auditorium and fine arts 
classrooms 3) update gym, wrestling room, weight room and locker rooms 4) trans-
portation facility and creation of a student pick up lane at the elementary. 
 

Once the facility planning teams complete their programming meetings, the infor-
mation will be compiled and presented during a work session to the Board of Educa-
tion and Steering committee.  After the programming needs of the district have been 
defined, conceptual design work will begin to start creating site plan and floor plan 
considerations.  While this work is in process, Mr. Elwood is working with Piper-
Jaffray to structure financing options for the Board of Education to consider. 
 

The facility planning process will be ongoing during the entire second semester to 
allow for input from a wide array of stakeholders.  If you have questions, or would 
like to get involved with the process, feel free to contact Mr. Elwood at 712-487-
3414 or via email at kelwood@treynorcardinals.org.  
 

Thanks for your continued support of our students, staff, and programs. 
 

Go Cardinals! 
 

Mr. Elwood 

School calendar 
is in draft form 
at this time—
check it out! 
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District Large Group Speech contest was held on Saturday, Jan. 21st at Abraham 
Lincoln High School.  There were 57 Treynor students who performed with a total of 
15 pieces, with many performing in more than one event.  Ten of the performances 
received I ratings and advanced to the state contest.  The remaining groups received 
II ratings. 
 
The groups who received a I rating and advanced to the state contest included: 
Choral Reading—Jordan L., Kirsten L., Allison G., Kalee C., Bailey A., Cameron G.,  
  LeeAnn W., Jordan U., Garrett P., Alex L.. 
Ensemble Acting—Payton L., Emily S., Broc L. 
Ensemble Acting 3—Katelyn O., Analiese M., Sidney B. 
Readers Theatre—Morgan S., Aly A., Clare T., Klara T., Kyla M., Hailey R., Anna R. 
Musical Theatre—Jordan U., Bailey A., Adrienne S., Garrett P., Isabelle K. 
Short Film—Griffen K., Tyler R., Aly A., McKayla O., Max S., Hailey R., Kalee C 
TV News—Casey B., Jordan L., Madison W., Hailey F., Alora N., Mitchell G 
Improv Varsity #1—McKayla O., Emily O., Brendan M., Tyler R., Griffen K. 
Improv Varsity #2—Dom V., Gabe C., Payton L., Emily S., Morgan S 
Improv Varsity #3—Zach M., Sarah F., Molly G., Broc L., Jordan F 
 
State Large Group Speech contest was held on Saturday, Feb. 4th at West Des Moines Valley High School.  
Of the ten groups performing, six received overall I ratings, two of which received straight I’s, while four groups 
received overall II ratings. 
 
Congratulations to the Short Film group (Tyler R., Griffen K., Aly A., McKayla O., Max S., Hailey R., Kalee C.) 
for being selected to perform at All State.  They presented their short film, “Drive”, at the All State Festival in 
Ames on Saturday, February 18th. 
 
The speech program is coached by Lori Burton and assisted by Julie Showalter, Travis Graham, and Diana 
Crouch along with Erin Coughlin and Bailey Riley. 

STATE & ALL STATE LARGE GROUP SPEECH  

WINNERS IN OPTIMIST ESSAY CONTEST 

Kyle Wesley, Jett Kellar and Amanda Driver (tied for 2nd), and Luke Clausen and McKayla Olsen (tied for 3rd) 
earned the top three honors in the Optimist International essay contest at Treynor High School.  The topic 

which is determined by Optimist International  was “Chasing Opportunities in the Face of 
Challenges”.  The original student essays had to have at least 700 words, but no more than 
800.  The individual compositions were only identified by a student number and the best 
entries were judged by a former retired writing teacher outside the Treynor area.  First, sec-
ond and third medals with lanyards were awarded to the winners along with a certificate.  
Kyle Wesley’s first place essay is being entered in the Iowa Optimist District contest where 
the writer of the best essay will be awarded a $2,500 scholarship.  The winner of that state-
wide contest will read his or her essay at the Optimist District  Convention in May in Des 
Moines. 

WELLNESS COMMITTEE 
Thank you for your interest in the Wellness Committee!  It is nice to have so many involved 
parents willing to spend time improving our school.  The Wellness Committee consists of Mrs. 
Lippert, Mrs. Kay, Mrs. Young, Mrs. Leaders, Mrs. Graber, Mrs. Hayes, Mrs. Schurman and 
Mrs. Harter.  They will be taking a close look at activity and movement, nutrition and nutrition-
al education, and other school-based activities that promote wellness.  Feel free to contact 
any committee member if you have questions or comments. 



It’s that time of year for all of us here at Treynor Elementary to start looking forward to spring 
and all of the activities it will bring!  Our students had a great February and were able to partic-
ipate in a number of activities that included Class of the Month Pizza Party, Valentine’s Day 
parties, Pottawattamie County Conservation programs, Invention Convention and our first ever 
Elementary Dance. 
 
Some of the activities March has in store include the JTW Elementary Night of the Arts, Par-

ent-Teacher Conferences and the Spring Book Fair. 
 
Our students will be taking the annual Iowa Assessments the week of April 3rd.  More details will be sent 
home later this month.  Please let me know if you have questions regarding the testing. 
 
Feel free to stop in and say hello anytime or if you have concerns, please call or email (712-487-3422 or  
jkay@treynorcardinals.org ).  Thanks for all of your support! 
 
Mrs. Kay, Principal 
Treynor Elementary School 
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FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

March 8   1:00 Early Dismissal—Teacher Inservice 
March 9   JTW Elementary Nigh of the Arts, 6:30—8:00 p.m. 
March 17  1:00 Early Dismissal—End of 3rd Quarter 
March 21 & 23  2:00 Early Dismissal 
   Parent-Teacher Conferences 4:00—8:00 p.m. 
March 21—24  Scholastic Book Fair Week 
March 23  4th Grade to Iowa Western Math Magician 
March 24  No School 
March 29  1:00 p.m. Early Dismissal—Teacher Inservice 

Parents/guardians considering the use of the open enrollment option to enroll their child/children in another 
public school district in the state of Iowa should be aware of the following dates: 

March 1, 2017:  the last date for regular open enrollment requests for the 2017-2018 school year, except for 
“good cause” reasons or kindergarten applications. 

Kindergarten applications must be filed on or before September 1 of the school year in which open 
enrollment is requested.  (September 1, 2017 for the 2017-2018 school  year). 

For further details, contact the school Superintendent’s office at 712-487-3414. 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

OPEN ENROLLMENT DEADLINE  
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NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL….. 
 MRS. BERENS 

Iowa Assess-
ment testing will 
start on April 3! 

March 8  1:00 Early Dismissal—Teacher Inservice  

March 17 1:00 Early Dismissal—End of 3rd Quarter 

March 21 & 23 2:00 Dismissal—Parent Teacher Conferences 

March 24 No School 

March 29 1:00 Early Dismissal—Teacher Inservice 

 
 
 
In a few short weeks, students will be taking their annual spring tests.  Starting on Monday,  April 3, our middle 
school students will be taking the Iowa Assessments.  The students will test at the beginning of each day that 
week.  The results have been used several ways including the following: 
 
 Helps the school determine any subject areas or concepts that may need more teaching emphasis. 
 
 Scores for schools throughout Iowa are posted on the Department of Education’s website and families 

moving into the area compare school’s test scores when deciding which school to enroll their children. 
 
 A student’s individual scores help determine if he/she is making appropriate academic progress or may 

need additional academic support. 
 
 Taking the tests prepares students to take other standardized tests, including college entrance exams such 

as the ACT. 
 
 Test results help determine if the school has met Annual Yearly Progress goals set by the state. 
 
 
Please try to make sure that your child is getting plenty of rest and eating a nutritious breakfast before heading 
off to school each day so they are at their best for testing.   
 
On a different note, if you have not looked into all of the academic and athletic social media links that our dis-
trict currently has to offer, you may want to do so and sign up to receive information.  All of this information can 
be found on the district website at www.treynorschools.org. Go to the district tab and then social media to see 
what is out there on Facebook and/or twitter.   

 
As always, call or email anytime that you have questions or concerns. 
 
Mrs. Berens 
MS Principal     
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The month of February was a very productive month for the students and staff at 
the High School. We continue to excel in a wide range of extracurricular activi-
ties. Here is a list of those activities. 
 

Scholastic Midwest Regional Writing Award winners: Emily Sutherland was 
awarded the Gold Key for her Critical Essay entitled “Open the Doors to a New 
America.” The Gold Key is awarded to the top 5% of all entries. She was also 
awarded the Silver Key for her Critical Essay entitled “The Conflict of Ophelia 
and Hamlet.” The Silver Key is awarded to the top 5% to 10% of all entries. 
 

Mitchell Griffin (Humor), Rachael Mejstrik (Personal essay / memoir and writing portfolio), Allison Young 
(Poetry), Emily Sutherland (Critical Essay, Short Story and Personal Essay/Memoir) and Griffin Kline (Poetry) 
were awarded Honorable Mention which is awarded to the top 10-15% of all entries. 
 

The Iowa Scholastic Art & Writing Awards Ceremony will be held on Saturday, March 11 at the University of 
Iowa. 
 

Emily Sutherland, Sidney Brokman, Meaghan Cox, Rayn Petersen, Madison Weber and Kayla Chapman have 
Art work selected for the Youth Art Show in Des Moines during the month of March.  
 

Emily Sutherland was selected for the Governor’s Show and Cameron Graber won a Silver Key in the Scholas-
tic Art Awards. Their artwork is featured in the slideshow on the school website. 
 

Emily Sutherland was awarded the $400 3rd place prize for her video entitled “The World Needs Fuel” in the 
2017 “Fuel the Future” Iowa High School Video contest. 
 

Zach Mass participated in a student panel discussion explaining technology and broadband viewpoints. The 
student panel discussion took place to better understand broadband related topics from Iowa’s next genera-
tion.  Zach is a member of Iowa Communications Network’s Statewide Youth Broadband Advisory Council. 
 

The wrestling team placed 2nd at the sectional tournament which advanced them to the Regional Duals. Sam 
Gregory, Kendrick Umphries and Jaydeon Thiel advanced to the District Wrestling Meet and Sam Gregory 
qualified for the State Meet in Des Moines. 

 

Coach Gail Hartigan achieved her 700th career win and was inducted into the KMA Hall of Fame. 
 

The girls’ basketball team finished as WIC Champions and qualified for the State Tournament. 
 

The boys’ basketball team finished their season with a record of 14 – 10. 
 

The High School Jazz Band placed 1st and received a Division I rating at the WIC Festival, received a Division 
I rating at the State Contest and a Division I rating the SWIBA District Festival which qualifies them for the Iowa 
Jazz Championships. 
 

The High School Jazz Choir placed 2nd and received a Division II rating at the WIC Festival and also received 
a Division II rating at the State Jazz Choir contest. The Jazz Choir will be competing at Iowa Vocal Jazz Cham-
pionships on March 28.  Bailey Andersen, Jordan Utterback, and Molly Griffin were recognized as Outstanding 
Soloists at the Morningside Jazz Clinic. 
 

 

THOUGHTS FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL….. 
 MR. McNEAL 
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St. Paul Lutheran Church is having their annual garage sale on Friday, March 
31st from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and Saturday, April 1st from 7:00 a.m. to noon 
at Vorthmann’s shed at 31112 Highway 6.  The proceeds will help our high 
school youth go on their Urban Plunge mission trip to Kansas City this July.  
Please consider what you can donate to help with their sale.  Donations can be 
dropped off at the shed starting on Saturday, March 25th through Wednesday, 
March 29th.  If you need items picked up, please contact Denise Wilson at 402-
680-8172. 

ST. PAUL ANNUAL GARAGE SALE 

TS COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 

The TS Community Foundation is committed to developing long-term prosperity in the local communities that it 
serves.  The Foundation does not make grants to organizations, but instead works with groups to facilitate chari-
table giving.  Because the TS Community Foundation has non-profit status, gifts to the Foundation may qualify 
for an income tax deduction.  There is also a way to work through the Foundation to qualify for the Endow Iowa 
tax credit.   

If you are interested in creating a scholarship or memorial fund, or donating to an existing fund through the TS 
Bank Community  Foundation, please contact Kristi Waffle at Kristi.waffle@tsprosperity.com or call 712-487-
0329. 

THOUGHTS FROM MR. MCNEAL CONT’D. 

The Large Group Speech team for earned eleven Division I ratings at the District contest which qualified those 
events for the state competition. Congratulations to Tyler Radcliff, Griffin Kline, McKayla Olsen, Hailey Roch-
leau, Aly Anderson, Max Schweer and Kalee Cross for advancing to All State with their short film entitled 
"Drive".  
 

The Junior Optimists collected numerous boxes of non-perishable food items and paper products for donation to 
the Treynor Community Food Pantry and Mom’s Place in Council Bluffs.    

The following students placed in the top 3 in the Optimist’s Club Essay Contest. The essay prompt was 
“Chasing Optimism in the Face of Challenges.” 

1st – Kyle Wesley  

2nd – (Tie) Amanda Driver and Jett Keller  

3rd – (Tie) Luke Clauson and McKayla Olsen 

Kyle’s essay will be entered in the Iowa Optimist district contest for a possible prize of a $2,500 scholarship.  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
March 1  Blood Drive, 8:00—1:30 in the East Gym 
March 4  National Honor Society Induction Ceremony @ 2:00 in the auditorium 
  “Dancing with the Staff” Finale at 6:00 in the auditorium 
March 11 State Individual Speech Contest at Johnston 
March 17 End of 3rd Quarter 
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KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP 

If you have a student who will be in Kindergarten next fall, please plan to at-
tend Kindergarten Roundup on Friday, April 21st.  If you don’t have a child 
currently in school, please call the elementary office to make sure that your 
upcoming child is on our list.  An informational letter will be sent out in mid-
March.  Please let us know if you are planning to send your child to Kinder-
garten and do not receive a letter.  If you have questions, please contact Mrs. 
Kay, Elementary Principal, 712-487-3422. 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on Tuesday, March 21st and Thursday, March 
23rd.  Conferences will be held from 4:00—8:00 p.m.  In order to prepare for conferences, 
school will be dismissed at 2:00 p.m. on both days.  All families with elementary students 
will be receiving a letter in their backpacks concerning Parent-Teacher Conferences.  If 
you have any questions about times/dates, please contact Natalie at the elementary 
school office at 487-3422. 

SENIOR PARENTS—YEARBOOK INFO NEEDED 

Senior parents—please remind your senior student to submit a senior and baby photo to year-
book@treynorcardinals.org in jpeg or png format by April 1.  The senior photo must be 
high resolution, vertical layout, zoomed at least waist high and up, and no props. 
 
Also remember, you can place your order on the Yearbook Page of the Treynor Schools 
website, or complete an order on Jostens.com. 

SPRING—EASTER BREAK 

 

There will be no school on Thursday, April 13th for Teacher Inservice.  There will be no 
school on Friday, April 14th and Monday, April 17th for Easter /Spring break.   

ELEMENTARY NIGHT OF THE ARTS 

Treynor Elementary will host a Night of the Arts event on Thursday, March 9th from 6:30—8:00 
p.m.  Each kindergarten through 5th grade student will have a piece of art featured in the event 
and grade levels are planning to share their musical talents, too.  The halls will be lined with 
students’ amazing artwork, musical acts will be performed all evening and inventions will also 
be on display.  Visitors are also invited to an ice cream social in the cafeteria where you can 
create your own work-of-art ice cream sundae.  We hope that you are able to join us for this 
special event to celebrate our kids and their talents. 
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 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

 1 
Blood Drive 
in East Gym 
8:00—2:00 

 2 
Girls State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 
 

 

3 
Girls State 
Basketball in Des 
Moines 

 
 

4 
NHS Induction 
Ceremony @ 2:00 
in Auditorium 
“Dancing with the 
Staff” Finale @ 
6:00 

5 
 

6  
Boys State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 
 
Soups & 
Speeches Night 

7  
Elem/JH 
Honor Choir 
Here 
Boys State  
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

8 
1:00 Early 

Dismissal—
Teacher 
Inservice 

 
 

9  
Boys State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 
Elementary 
Night of the 
Arts 6:30—8:00 

10 
 Boys State 
Basketball in Des 
Moines 

11 

Individual State 
Speech @ John-
ston 

 

12 
 

13  
G & B Golf & 
Boys Soccer 
Practices Begin 
Board Meeting 

14   

Pops Concert 
5:30 p.m. 

15   
Quiz Bowl @ 
AHSTW 2:00 

16  
WIC Weight-
lifting Champ-
tionships @ 
Mo Valley 4:30 
 

17 
1:00 Early 

Dismissal—
End of  
Quarter 

18 
 
 

19 
 

 

20 
JH Honor Choir 
& WIC HS Inst. 
Fest @ IKM-M 
12:30; Girls 
Soccer Practice 
Begins; Begin 
4th Quarter 

21 
2:00  

Dismissal  
Parent- 
Teacher 

Conferences 
4:00—8:00 

22   

Music Dept. 
Chicago Tour 

23 
2:00  

Dismissal 
Parent- 
Teacher 

Conferences 
4:00—8:00 

24 
 

NO 
SCHOOL 

Music Dept.  
Chicago Tour 

25  
Music Dept. Chi-
cago Tour 

26  

 

 

 

27  
All State Indi-
vidual Speech in 
Cedar Falls 

28  

Jazz Choir 
Championships 
@ W DM  
Valley  
Boys Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

29 
1:00 Early 
Dismissal 
Teacher 
Inservice 

30 
Girls Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

31 
JV/Var Boys 
Soccer Mo Val-
ley Here 
5:00/6:30 
 

 
 

March 2017 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

  
 

      
 

1 
State Solo & 
Ensemble Con-
test 
Girls Golf @ 
Sidney 9:00 

2 
    
 

3 
Boys Track  
Here 4:30 
 

4  Iowa Jazz 

Championships 
@ Des Moines 
JH Track @ 
Underwood 4:00; 
Girls Track @ 
Clarinda 4:30 
Girls JV/V Soc-
cer @ Mo Valley 

5    
 

6  
1st Grade Con-
cert 7:00 West 
Gym 
Girls Track @ 
Harlan 4:30 
B Soccer Cones-
toga Here 5:00 

7 
G & B Golf River-
side Here  4:00 
Boys Track  @ 
Denison 4:30; G & 
B Soccer Under-
wood Here 
4:30/6:00 

8 
Girls Soccer 
Tournament @ 
T.J. Council 
Bluffs 

9 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 G & B 
Golf   @ AHST   
4:00 
Boys Track @ 
Tri Center 4:30 
JH Track Here 
4:00 
Board Mtg. 6:30  

11 
Girls Track @ 
Lewis Central 
4:00 
Boys Track @ 
Harlan 4:30 
G & B Soccer 
Here WCV 
5:30/7:00 

12  
 

13 
NO SCHOOL 

TEACHER 
INSERVICE 

G Track @ Tri-
Center 4:30 
B Track @ Under-
wood 3:30 

14   

NO SCHOOL 
 
 
G Soccer @ A.L. 
4:30/6:00 
B Soccer @ N.V. 
5:00/7:00 

15 
 

16 
   Easter 

 

 

 

17   
NO SCHOOL 
G/B Golf  Aud. 
Here 4:00; Girls 
Track Here 4:30 
JH Track @ Cla-
rinda 4:00 
G Soccer @ Glen-
wood 5:00/6:30 

18  
G & B Soccer 
@ AHSTW 
5:00/7:00 
 
 
 

19   

 
20  
G Soccer   
Riverside Here 
5:00 
Boys Track @ 
Griswold 4:30 

21 
Kind. Roundup 
Girls Track @ 
Underwood 5:00 
G & B Golf @ 
Griswold 4:00 
G Soccer @ 
Atlantic 5:00 

22  
Boys Soccer @ 
Glenwood 8:30 
Boys Golf @ 
Denison 8:30 
 
Prom 

23  
 

24  
G & B Golf Mo 
Valley Here 4:00 
B Track @ 
Glenwood 4:30 
G & B Soccer 
@ Glenwood 
4:30/6:30 

25  

 Girls & Boys 
Track @ 
Audubon 
4:30 

26 
1:00 p.m Early 

Dismissal 
Teacher 
Inservice 

27 JH Track @ 

Red Oak 4:00;  G 
Track @ Wood-
bine 5:00; G /B  
Soccer AHST 
Here 5:00/7:00; 
5/6 Band & 6 
Vocal  Concert 
7:00; WIC Art 
Show @ Under. 

28 
WIC Art Show 
@ Underwood 
Drake Relays 
G & B Golf @ 
IKM-Manning 
4:00 

29 
JH Band Contest 
@ Red Oak 
WIC Art Show @ 
Underwood 
Drake Relays 
B Soccer @ Riv-
erside 

April 2017 
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Happy Spring!    Happy Easter!    
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Treynor Community School does not 
discriminate in its’ policies or programs 
on the basis of race, color, creed, reli-
gion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, 
marital status, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, socio-economic status or ances-
try.   Treynor Schools supports Affirma-
tive Action and Equal Opportunity Em-
ployment. 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynorschools.org 

Treynor Community 
School 

POSTAL CUSTOMER 

GIRLS STATE BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 

CALENDAR CHANGES 

Congratulations to the girls’ basketball team, Coach Hartigan and Coach 
Koenck for earning a trip to the Girls’ State Basketball Tournament.  The team 
will open tournament play at Wells Fargo Arena in Des Moines on Monday, Feb-
ruary 27, at 8:30 p.m. vs. Van Meter. 

(Normal school schedule on Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday.)    

Go Cards!! 

If the Treynor girls continue to win and advance in the state tournament, the following schedule will be used: 
 

 

Class 2A Tournament brackets can be viewed on the IGHSAU website (www.ighsau.org) 

 

The 2A Semifinal game is scheduled for 3:15 p.m. on Thursday, March 2. 

(NO SCHOOL on March 2 if playing in this game) 

The 2A Championship game is scheduled for 8:00 p.m. on Friday, March 3. 

(Normal school schedule if playing in this game) 


